


Review 7:00 PM
 
I understand that at this meeting there will be a discussion about the
current Official Plan 2010 and propose changes to it that affect all of
Vaughan, not just our area.  We are very concerned about the numerous
developments being proposed in and around the intersection of Highway
#7 and Kipling and the negative impact they will have on the existing
fabric of the surrounding neighbourhoods.  I can't stress the following
points more urgently;

1. we support  fair intensification, this includes developments that
are designed to respect and reinforce the existing unique physical
character of the surrounding area and  follow good planning practices;

2. we have done our share of intensification in this quadrant;

3. our neighbourhood cannot accommodate further developments unless
Council expropriates land around the intersection and widens both Hwy #7
and Kipling first.  

Our neighborhood has allowed substantial developments under The Places
to Grow Act, we expect the City, the Region, and the Province to send a
strong opposition to this preposterous proposal!

 
Finally, we request that Council and the Clerk's office notify us
about any updates or future meetings on these issues. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, from the 4 legal voters who reside at  Veneto Drive
 
Enrico D'Amico
Maria D'Amico
John D'Amico
Matteo D'Amico
 
 
 


